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. . -

9801 Washingtonian Boulevard
Gwthorsburg Maryland 20878-5356
(301) 417 3000

January 12,'1994

Mr. Leif Norrholm
Chief, Vendor Inspection Branch
Division of Reactor Inspection
and Licensee Performance '

office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Dear Sir:

Subject: Disposition of Error Notices Received From Boeing Computer
Services

References: 1. NRC letter to Chief Civil Engineer, Bechtel
Gaithersburg Office, Docket No. 99900519

2. NRC letter to Mercedes Dumlao, Bechtel Computer
Services Library

We are in receipt of the referenced letters dated December 16, 1993.

This is a coordinated response for all Bechtel entities receiving
letters on this subject.

Because of the intervening holiday season and the associated absence
i of many of our key employees during this time, we have been unable.to

,

complete a summary of our evaluations and responses to the subject
error notices. This task turns out to be significant due to the many
error notices, many projects we have worked on, and the various
Bechtel offices performing design work for nuclear projects.
Accordingly, we respectfully request a 30-day extension for.this
effort.

In your concluding paragraph you. discuss the public reporting-burden
for this collection of information at an estimated average of-eight
hours per response, including the time for reviewing: instructions,
searching existing' data sources, gathering and maintaining the' data
needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information.
Further, you have invited comments.on this~ burden estimate. In this
regard, we feel obligated to observe-that your estimate of eight

~

hours per response appears significantly inadequate.
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Thanks for your consideration of our request for extension.

Sincerely yours,

BECHTEL POWER CORPORATION

\

D / b 3
H. Hollingshaus
Manager of Quality Assurance

HH:ajj

cc: Information and Records Management Branch (MNBB-7714),
U.S. NRC, Washington, D.C. 20555

Desk Officer, Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs,
NEOB-3019 (3150-0035), Office of Management and Budget,
Washington, D.C. 20503
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